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This week’s update for the Federal and Local Student Government is as follows:  
 
Federal Student Government 

• Met with St. Pete Chancellor Dr. Tadlock to ask questions about initiatives that St. Pete is doing 
that we are looking to expand to Sarasota-Manatee and Tampa.  

• Making progress on designing the interior of the new Wellness Center and hoping to break 
ground soon!!  

• Met with Undergraduate Studies Dean Dr. Crume to continue discussion on implementing Black 
history education in curriculum.  

• Two new initiatives in the works! Stay tuned to find out what they are! (;  

Claire and Gustavo can be reached at sg-president@usf.edu and sg-vicepresident@usf.edu.   

Local Student Government 
 

• Engaged with students through participation in an Election Information Session by answering 
students’ questions about Student Government and the elections process and giving away merch.  

• Collaborated with Vice President Spangher to select students for the Student Government 
Advisory Board.  

• Attended and provided feedback on the designs and plans for the new Wellness Building being 
built on the Tampa campus.  

• Met with FL PIRG to discuss voter registration initiatives for National Voter Registration Day on 
September 22nd.  

• Formed connection between current SG leaders and CSI staff. Spoke about Homecoming 
procedures and its adaptation to the virtual world.  

• The hiring committee interviewed applicants for the Assistant Director of Programming position.  
• Held various check-in meetings with the Agency Directors, Tampa Chief Judge, and members of 

the cabinet. 
• Attended the Federal Executive Cabinet Meeting.  

 
Spencer and Zach can be reached at sg-governor@usf.edu and sg-ltgovernor@usf.edu.  


